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New 4 Oneworld Board Member
4 Oneworld is thrilled with the addition of a new board 
member, Dr. Celeste Shelton-Harris
Dr. Shelton-Harris is the principal of Portage North 
Middle School.  4 Oneworld Vice-President, Mimi 
Nevala enjoyed working with Dr. Shelton-Harris during 
her years of teaching with Portage Schools. Mimi was 
impressed with her ideas and professionalism, so 
suggested her as a board member.
Dr. Shelton-Harris’s  experience in education and her 
close connection to local students will provide valuable 
insight for 4 Oneworld. 

4 Oneworld is honored to have Dr. Shelton-Harris as 
part of the family. Celeste joined the board in late 
January and will serve through December 2008.

Dr. Celeste Shelton-Harris

The computer literacy program is off to a great start in 2008.  
Denis Mwa, the computer teacher, is quite busy with teaching classes, acting as 
the network administrator and monitoring open lab hours for both teachers and 
students.
The St. Kizito Board of Governors has agreed to hire an assistant for Denis. The 
Board, the administration and Denis have advertised the position and expect to be 
doing interviews in the near future.

The school year at St. Kizito follows a calendar year with the 
first semester beginning in late January going through April.
They take 4 weeks off and return in late May. The second semester
is May through mid August. Then there is a break until September.
The third semester ends in early December.  The school then closes for the 
longest break, not returning until late January. The government of Uganda 
mandates the school schedule throughout the country.
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Are you 4 Oneworld?
Your financial contribution is essential  to educate, inspire and empower the students at 
the St. Kizito School in Uganda. 4 Oneworld needs your help to meet the $70,000 goal 

to provide computer literacy through 2010.
www.4oneworld.org/donate or PO Box 51304 Kalamazoo, MI 49005 

Thank you for your support!
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Education Committee raising awareness in Kalamazoo
4 Oneworld President, Adam Stubbs 
visited a Loy Norrix High School 
History class earlier this month.
He was there to talk to the students about what
life is like for young people in  Uganda. 

The students were impressed by the mission
of 4 Oneworld and they are currently 
planning events to further increase awareness 
of 4 Oneworld at Loy Norrix.

Dear Friends,
I, with many other participants will be taking part in the Yoga Aid Challenge being 
held in Rishikesh, India, on March 5, 2008. 
My mission is to complete 108 sun salutations to benefit the 4 Oneworld St. Kizito 
computer literacy program. 
I have raised $919 and my goal is $1000.I need your help. No amount is too 
small!
Please DONATE NOW www.everydayhero.com.au/tara_mckinney 
Thank you,
Tara


